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Pursuing My Ex-Wife Is not Easy chapter 2933–The entire room fell silent when they 
heard this woman’s voice.  

Everyone turned to gaze in the direction of the voice.  

At this moment, Celia walked into the room, dressed entirely in white.  

about:blank 

“Who’s that?”  

“I think that’s Adrian’s ex-wife, Celia something…”  

“Is that Celia Giles, the name of the woman written on the hotel records from just now?”  

“Yes, I think that’s her! she’s the one who slept with Adrian the day of Rianna’s 
memorial!”  

Celia finally reached the stage among the audience’s whispers and alighted the steps 
until she was standing directly in front of Joshua.  

“Adrian, you claimed that Joshua does not have sufficient evidence to prove himself, 
didn’t you? Well, do you think I’m enough proof?”  

The entire room erupted into a flurry of activity at this.  

Adrian turned to glance at the woman standing in front of Joshua, his face pale, and 
said in a trembling voice. “Celia, you and I have been together for over twenty years, 
and we’ve been through thick and thin together. How can you…”  

“Thick and thin together?” Celia sneered at this. She gazed coldly at the cowering man 
before her. “Well, that’s what I told you when you chased me out of your house, but 
what did you do to me then?  

“Not only did you give zero shits about our twenty years together, but you even ordered 
your guards to beat me up!”  

As she said this, Celia hurled the stack of documents she had been holding in her hand 
toward Adrian’s face. “If you want more proof, this is the medical report from when I got 
admitted to the hospital after your men beat me up! Now everyone can finally see how 
you treated me in the past!  



“If Mr. Joshua Lynch hadn’t asked Mr. Jude to help me, pay for my medical bills, and 
give me someplace to stay, despite the conflict we’ve been through in the past, I 
would’ve ended up with the same fate as Rianna by now!”  

When the folder struck Adrian’s face, the contents fell out, spilling sheets of paper all 
over the ground. which were picked up by the audience at the first row. They glanced at 
them and gasped. “I can’t believe how cruel Adrian was to Celia!”  

According to the injury report, all of the wounds Celia had sustained were deep and 
painful, and it was clear that the people ordered to beat her were hoping to kill her!  

The color drained from Adrian’s face.  

He turned rather hastily and tried to hide behind Jacqueline’s back. “Jacqueline, you 
should know by now that I’m not this kind of person.”  

Jacqueline could not help snickering at this. The truth was, she had been 
eavesdropping from next door when Adrian gave orders to his men to beat Celia up  

Adrian was far more ruthless than anyone could ever imagine, but since this was the 
man she was about to marry, she had to tolerate this, despite knowing what an asshole 
he truly was.  

Therefore, Jacqueline sighed and lifted her head to meet Celia’s gaze. “What proof do 
you have to say  

that Adrian had sent these men to beat you up? How am I supposed to believe this isn’t 
your way of getting revenge? Besides…”  

She gazed coldly at Celia’s aging face. “Do you honestly have no idea what you did in 
the past to deserve this?”  
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